
 

 

 

 

 

May 18, 2020 

 

RE: Road Closure at West 32nd Avenue between Ward Road and Vivian Street 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

As part of Denver Water’s North System Renewal pipeline installation work, West 32nd Avenue between 

Ward Road and Vivian Street will be closed starting Wednesday, May 27, until Friday, July 3. 

 

Details on the road closure and detour route are below. Please follow detour signs accordingly. 

• Eastbound Detour: Traffic will be detoured at Applewood Shopping center to West 38th 

Avenue.  

• Westbound Detour: Traffic will be detoured at Simms Street with the closure at Vivian Street. 

Local traffic access only.  

Dates are subject to change, pending weather and contractor availability. Construction work hours will 

be 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Saturday. 

For more information, call Denver Water Customer Care at 303-893-2444, email the project at 

NorthSystemRenewal@denverwater.org or visit our website at denverwater.org/NorthSystemRenewal. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience. 

Sincerely,  

Denver Water 

 

About the Project 

The North System Renewal Project involves installing the new Northwater Pipeline, a 66-inch diameter 

pipeline replacing one of the two existing pipelines running 8.5 miles between Ralston Reservoir and 

the Moffat Treatment Plant. When finished, the system will be more resilient and adaptable to changing 

demands for water now and into the future. 

Safety First 

Denver Water is committed to maintaining safe worksites, and mitigating noise, dust, traffic and other 

construction impacts on our neighbors. We aim to reduce delays and inconvenience and communicate 

well in advance so commuters, residents and neighbors can plan accordingly. 



 

 

 

Detour Route  

 

 


